
 

 

Wow! I am so impressed with the kindness and generosity 

that our children have shown to others this month.  We had a 

really successful Poppy Appeal. Our children who came to 

school in their uniforms made us all so proud as they 

completed their two-minute silence on the playground.  Our 

thanks to Mrs Saxby for organising the Poppy Appeal.  

We also had a fabulous day for Children in Need 2020.  It was 

great to see the children in their PE kits and I think they 

enjoyed seeing the staff in their ‘wacky’ PE kits too.  The 

children and staff really enjoyed participating in their PE 

challenge with Joe Wicks and we raised a staggering £574.68 

for Children in Need at the same time.  Our massive thanks 

goes to Miss Kemp for organising the day. 

Thank you so much for supporting these events by sending 

contributions into school.  It is lovely to see our school 

community working together to support others.   

Mrs Chambers 

Acting Head of School 

Wednesday, 16th December 2020 
Christmas Dinner 
 
Thursday, 17th December 2020 
Interim Reports to parents 
 
Thursday, 17th December 2020 
END OF TERM 2 
 
Friday, 18th December 2020 
INSET DAY 
 
Monday, 4th January 2021 
START OF TERM 3 

  

Miss Allen has kindly sourced some ‘Be Bright Be 

Seen’ badges from Kent County Council.  The 

badges are designed to be worn by the children so 

that they can be seen by road users during the 

winter months when walking to and from school. 


